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May 26, 2015                                                                 
Executive Meeting 
Nash Fire Department 
 
President Steve Rogers called the meeting to order at 6:30 P.M. 
 
Burt Phillips led the opening prayer. 
 
The club meetings will now be held at the Central Christian Church 
fellowship hall.  The new location is a couple of blocks from Wadley 
Hospital. 
 
New Business 
 
David Teague is stepping down as Treasurer effective this date.  David’s 
wife is retiring, and they are going to do some traveling.  We wish him well.   
 
A motion was made by Jason Spivey and seconded by Richard Hopkins to 
appoint Anita Nettles to hold the treasurer position until an election can be 
held or she will fulfill the duties of this position until December 2015. 
 
Preliminary planning for Field Day is underway.  The event will be June 27th 
through June 28th.   Setup time will start at 8 A.M.  See Carl Nyman if you 
can help with the setup of equipment, antennas, etc.  Please bring your 
own lawn chairs! 
 
The Ham-Fest was a success!  $2,589.00 was generated and there was a 
lot of positive comments.  The 2016 Ham-Fest was covered and some 
initial planning was discussed. 
 
A July social function with hamburger and ice cream is in the works. 
 
The club has three Baofeng UV-82 radios that will be raffled off at the next 
3 club meetings.  So plan to attend and you might be a winner of a new 
handy talkie.   



 
June 20th is slated to be a cleanup day for the antenna site.  Grass will 
have to be cut. 
 
The club is planning to offer a General Class the last quarter of the year. 
 
Arthur Christy presented his findings on PayPal as an option to pay your 
dues.  There is a negligible fee charged for the service.  The board 
discussed charging a $1.00 fee to use this service.  This item was tabled 
for further discussion. 
 
The Ham-Com in Irving, Texas on June 12th and 13th will be held at the 
Irving Convention Center 500 West Las Colinas Blvd.  All are invited to 
attend. 
 
Our next club meeting falls on July 4th.  Since it falls on a holiday, the 
meeting will likely be rescheduled.   
 
Motion was made to adjourn by Richard Hopkins and seconded by Jason 
Spivey. 
 
 
Compiled by R Hopkins - Secretary 


